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Go Tell it on the Mountain May 06 2024 Go Tell It on the Mountain
(fiction): James Baldwin's portrayal of black people in Harlem caught up in a
dramatic struggle, and of a society confronting inevitable change. The Fire
Next Time (non-fiction): The powerful evocation of a childhood in Harlem
that helped to galvanize the early days of the civil rights movement examines
the deep consequences of racial injustice to both the individual and the body
politic. If Beale Street Could Talk (fiction): A love story about two badly
frightended but intensely brave, black young people.
Frightful's Mountain Jul 04 2021 As she grows through the first years of
her life in the Catskill Mountains of New York, a peregrine falcon called
Frightful interacts with various humans as well as with many animals that are



part of the area's ecological balance.
At the Mountain's Base Dec 01 2023 A family, separated by duty and
distance, waits for a loved one to return home in this lyrical picture book
celebrating the bonds of a Cherokee family and the bravery of history-making
women pilots. At the mountain's base sits a cabin under an old hickory tree.
And in that cabin lives a family -- loving, weaving, cooking, and singing. The
strength in their song sustains them through trials on the ground and in the
sky, as they wait for their loved one, a pilot, to return from war. With an
author's note that pays homage to the true history of Native American U.S.
service members like WWII pilot Ola Mildred "Millie" Rexroat, this is a
story that reveals the roots that ground us, the dreams that help us soar, and
the people and traditions that hold us up.
Manjhi Moves a Mountain Sep 05 2021 Dashrath Manjhi used a hammer
and chisel, grit, determination, and twenty years to carve a path through the
mountain separating his poor village from the nearby village with schools,
markets, and a hospital. Manjhi Moves a Mountain shows how everyone can
make a difference if their heart is big enough.
The Mountain Oct 19 2022 Tackling mental health, relationships, bullying,
body image, hate, love and everything in between; this first collection of
poetry and prose from Laura Ding-Edwards focusses on the importance of
being human.
The Boy at the Top of the Mountain Mar 12 2022 The powerful,
unforgettable new novel from the bestselling author of The Boy in the Striped
Pajamas, for ages 12+. When Pierrot becomes an orphan, he must leave his
home in Paris for a new life with his Aunt Beatrix, a servant in a wealthy
household at the top of the German mountains. But this is no ordinary time,
for it is 1935 and the Second World War is fast approaching; and this is no
ordinary house, for this is the Berghof, the home of Adolf Hitler. Quickly,
Pierrot is taken under Hitler's wing, and is thrown into an increasingly
dangerous new world: a world of terror, secrets and betrayal, from which he
may never be able to escape.
Go Tell the Mountain May 14 2022 The stories and lyrics of Jeffrey Lee
Pierce
The Mountain Is You Mar 24 2023 THIS IS A BOOK ABOUT SELF-
SABOTAGE. Why we do it, when we do it, and how to stop doing it-for
good. Coexisting but conflicting needs create self-sabotaging behaviors. This
is why we resist efforts to change, often until they feel completely futile. But
by extracting crucial insight from our most damaging habits, building



emotional intelligence by better understanding our brains and bodies,
releasing past experiences at a cellular level, and learning to act as our
highest potential future selves, we can step out of our own way and into our
potential. For centuries, the mountain has been used as a metaphor for the big
challenges we face, especially ones that seem impossible to overcome. To
scale our mountains, we actually have to do the deep internal work of
excavating trauma, building resilience, and adjusting how we show up for the
climb. In the end, it is not the mountain we master, but ourselves.
The Mountain Between Us Dec 09 2021 Now a major motion picture
starring Kate Winslet and Idris Elba. An atmospheric, suspenseful and
gripping story of two people finding love while fighting to survive. When a
blizzard strands them in Salt Lake City, two strangers agree to charter a plane
together, hoping to return home; Ben Payne is a gifted surgeon returning
from a conference, and Ashley Knox, a magazine writer, is en route to her
wedding. But when unthinkable tragedy strikes, the pair find themselves
stranded in Utah’s most remote wilderness in the dead of winter, badly
injured and miles from civilization. Without food or shelter, and only Ben’s
mountain climbing gear to protect themselves, Ashley and Ben’s chances for
survival look bleak, but their reliance on each other sparks an immediate
connection, which soon evolves into something more. Days in the mountains
become weeks, as their hope for rescue dwindles. How will they make it out
of the wilderness and if they do, how will this experience change them
forever? Heart-wrenching and unputdownable, The Mountain Between Us
will reaffirm your belief in the power of love to sustain us.
Just Over the Mountain Nov 07 2021 Welcome back to Grace Valley,
California, where the best things in life never change… Here in this peaceful
community, folks look out for one another like family, though sometimes a
little too well. In a town like this, it's hard to keep a secret—but Dr. June
Hudson has managed to keep one heck of a humdinger.… Though visits from
her secret lover, undercover DEA agent Jim Post, are as clandestine as they
are passionate, somehow it fits with her demanding schedule as the town's
doctor—a calling that requires an innate ability to exist on caffeine, sticky
buns and nerves of steel. But how can a secret lover compete with a flesh-
and-blood heartthrob from her past? June's old flame has just returned to
town after twenty years—and he's divorced. June is seriously rattled. So
when the town's most devoted wife takes buckshot to her husband and some
human bones turn up in her aunt Myrna's backyard, she's almost happy for the
distraction. Sooner or later, love will have its way in Grace Valley. It always



does.
GO TELL IT ON THE MOUNTAIN Jul 16 2022
Go Tell It on the Mountain Jun 07 2024 In one of the greatest American
classics, Baldwin chronicles a fourteen-year-old boy's discovery of the terms
of his identity. Baldwin's rendering of his protagonist's spiritual, sexual, and
moral struggle of self-invention opened new possibilities in the American
language and in the way Americans understand themselves. With lyrical
precision, psychological directness, resonating symbolic power, and a rage
that is at once unrelenting and compassionate, Baldwin tells the story of the
stepson of the minister of a storefront Pentecostal church in Harlem one
Saturday in March of 1935. Originally published in 1953, Baldwin said of his
first novel, "Mountain is the book I had to write if I was ever going to write
anything else." “With vivid imagery, with lavish attention to details ... [a]
feverish story.” —The New York Times
Once Upon a Tune Mar 31 2021 Once Upon a Tune brings you six wonderful
stories from many lands, all of which inspired great music. You can battle
trolls with Peer Gynt in The Hall of the Mountain King; grapple with a magic
broom in The Sorcerer's Apprentice, meet the evil Witch of the North in The
Swan of Tuonela, sail the seven seas with Sinbad the Sailor in Scheherazade;
be a prince disguised as a bee in The Flight of the Bumblebee, and become a
fearless hero in William Tell. The stories are excitingly told and stunningly
illustrated by James Mayhew. Includes Musical Notes with more information
about the stories and music, plus James's recommended recordings to
download and listen to.
Silence on the Mountain May 26 2023 Written by a young human rights
worker, "Silence on the Mountain" is a virtuoso work of reporting and a
masterfully plotted narrative tracing the history of Guatemala's 36-year
internal war, a conflict that claimed the lives of more than 200,000 people.
Wanted! Mountain Cedars Jun 14 2022 This controversial, eye-opening
book by Elizabeth McGreevy suggests a different perception of Mountain
Cedars (also called Ashe Junipers). It digs into the politics, history,
economics, culture, and ecology surrounding these trees in the Hill Country
of Texas from the 1700s to the present. Since the 1920s, reporters, writers,
scientists, landowners, politicians, and cedar fever victims have characterized
the trees as a non-native, water-hogging, grass-killing, toxic, useless species
to justify its removal. The result has been a glut of Mountain Cedar tall tales.
Yet before the 1890s, people highly respected Mountain Cedars. The
Mountain Cedars they reported were large timber trees with strong, decay-



resistant heartwood. Most were cut down and sold to boost the young Hill
Country economy. The clearcutting of old-growth forests and dense
woodlands and the continuous overgrazing of prairies that followed led to
mass soil degradation and erosion. Acting as nature's bandage, Mountain
Cedars morphed into pioneering bushes and spread across degraded soils.
This book tracks down the origins of the tall tales to determine what is true,
what is false, and what is somewhere in between. Through a series of
revelations, the author replaces anti-cedar sentiments with a more
constructive, less emotional approach to Hill Country land management.
Jacob Wonderbar and the Cosmic Space Kapow Apr 12 2022 Out-of-this-
world antics in this hysterical middle-grade adventure! Sixth-grader Jacob
Wonderbar is a master when it comes to disarming and annihilating substitute
teachers. But when he and his best friends, Sarah and Dexter, swap a
spaceship for a corn dog, they embark on an outer space adventure. And
between breaking the universe with an epic explosion, being kidnapped by a
space pirate, and surviving a planet that reeks of burp breath, Jacob and his
friends are in way over their heads. Action packed with an added dose of
heart, Jacob Wonderbar and the Cosmic Space Kapow is sure to captivate
middlegrade readers all over the universe.
Holy Bible (NIV) Oct 07 2021 The NIV is the world's best-selling modern
translation, with over 150 million copies in print since its first full publication
in 1978. This highly accurate and smooth-reading version of the Bible in
modern English has the largest library of printed and electronic support
material of any modern translation.
God Has a Name Jan 02 2024 God Has a Name is a simple yet profound
guide to understanding God in a new light--focusing on what God says about
himself. This one shift has the potential to radically alter how you relate to
God, not as a doctrine, but as a relational being who responds to you in an
elastic, back-and-forth way. In God Has a Name, John Mark Comer takes you
line by line through Exodus 34:6-8--Yahweh's self-revelation on Mount
Sinai, one of the most quoted passages in the Bible. Along the way, Comer
addresses some of the most profound questions he came across as he studied
these noted lines in Exodus, including: Why do we feel this gap between us
and God? Could it be that a lot of what we think about God is wrong? Not all
wrong, but wrong enough to mess up how we relate to him? What if our
"God" is really a projection of our own identity, ideas, and desires? What if
the real God is different, but far better than we could ever imagine? No matter
where you are in your spiritual journey, the act of learning who God is just



might surprise you--and change everything.
Where the Mountain Meets the Moon (Newbery Honor Book)  Apr 24
2023 A Time Magazine 100 Best Fantasy Books of All Time selection!? A
Reader’s Digest Best Children’s Book of All Time?! This stunning fantasy
inspired by Chinese folklore is a companion novel to Starry River of the Sky
and the New York Times bestselling and National Book Award finalist When
the Sea Turned to Silver In the valley of Fruitless mountain, a young girl
named Minli lives in a ramshackle hut with her parents. In the evenings, her
father regales her with old folktales of the Jade Dragon and the Old Man on
the Moon, who knows the answers to all of life's questions. Inspired by these
stories, Minli sets off on an extraordinary journey to find the Old Man on the
Moon to ask him how she can change her family's fortune. She encounters an
assorted cast of characters and magical creatures along the way, including a
dragon who accompanies her on her quest for the ultimate answer. Grace Lin,
author of the beloved Year of the Dog and Year of the Rat returns with a
wondrous story of adventure, faith, and friendship. A fantasy crossed with
Chinese folklore, Where the Mountain Meets the Moon is a timeless story
reminiscent of The Wizard of Oz and Kelly Barnhill's The Girl Who Drank
the Moon. Her beautiful illustrations, printed in full-color, accompany the
text throughout. Once again, she has created a charming, engaging book for
young readers.
The Republic of Imagination Aug 29 2023 A New York Times bestseller The
author of the beloved #1 New York Times bestseller Reading Lolita in
Tehran returns with the next chapter of her life in books—a passionate and
deeply moving hymn to America Ten years ago, Azar Nafisi electrified
readers with her multimillion-copy bestseller Reading Lolita in Tehran,
which told the story of how, against the backdrop of morality squads and
executions, she taught The Great Gatsby and other classics of English and
American literature to her eager students in Iran. In this electrifying follow-
up, she argues that fiction is just as threatened—and just as invaluable—in
America today. Blending memoir and polemic with close readings of her
favorite novels, she describes the unexpected journey that led her to become
an American citizen after first dreaming of America as a young girl in Tehran
and coming to know the country through its fiction. She urges us to
rediscover the America of The Wonderful Wizard of Oz and Adventures of
Huckleberry Finn and challenges us to be truer to the words and spirit of the
Founding Fathers, who understood that their democratic experiment would
never thrive or survive unless they could foster a democratic imagination.



Nafisi invites committed readers everywhere to join her as citizens of what
she calls the Republic of Imagination, a country with no borders and few
restrictions, where the only passport to entry is a free mind and a willingness
to dream.
Beyond the Mountain Feb 20 2023 What does it take to be one of the world's
best high-altitude mountain climbers? A lot of fundraising; traveling in some
of the world's most dangerous countries; enduring cold bivouacs, searing
lungs, and a cloudy mind when you can least afford one. It means learning
the hard lessons the mountains teach. Steve House built his reputation on
ascents throughout the Alps, Canada, Alaska, the Karakoram and the
Himalaya that have expanded possibilities of style, speed, and difficulty. In
2005 Steve and alpinist Vince Anderson pioneered a direct new route on the
Rupal Face of 26,600-foot Nanga Parbat, which had never before been
climbed in alpine style. It was the third ascent of the face and the
achievement earned Steveand Vince the first Piolet d"or (Golden Ice Axe)
awarded to North Americans. Steve is an accomplished and spellbinding
storyteller in the tradition of Maurice Herzog and Lionel Terray. Beyond the
Mountain is a gripping read destined to be a mountain classic. And it
Storm Mountain Nov 19 2022 Cat Taylor is furious when her cousin steals
her father’s ashes to scatter on the mountain—but when they get caught in a
blizzard, can the two work together to survive? Cat Taylor’s father and uncle,
a famous search-and-rescue team, died on Storm Mountain two years ago,
and Cat and her mother still can’t seem to move on. When her mom goes
away on business for the weekend, Cat thinks she has the house to
herself—until her cousin Ty suddenly shows up at her door, claiming his dad
visited him in a dream and told him to scatter the two brothers’ ashes at the
mountain’s summit. Cat refuses; how can Ty ask her to let go of her dad? But
when she wakes up the next morning, Cat discovers that Ty has gone to
Storm Mountain—and he took her father’s ashes with him. Determined to
stop Ty before he does something crazy, Cat races up the mountain after him.
But when a huge snowstorm rolls in and traps them, Cat and Ty realize they
could be in more danger than they ever imagined.
Going to the Mountain May 02 2021 ‘You empower yourself and then you
reach out to others.’ Uplifting life lessons from one of the greatest leaders the
world has ever known... through the eyes of the grandson whose life he
changed forever. In his book Going to the Mountain, Ndaba Mandela shares
the story of his coming-of-age alongside South Africa’s rebirth. It is a
remarkable journey, and one that took him from the violent, segregated



Soweto ghettos to his grandfather’s presidential home. As a young boy,
Ndaba was constantly shunted from place to place. But at eleven years old he
was unexpectedly invited to live with his grandfather, Nelson Mandela, even
though he had met him only once before, during a prison visit. And, slowly,
they built a relationship that would affect both of them profoundly. Ndaba's
teenage years were complicated, but as he approached his twenty-first
birthday, Mandela decided that Ndaba was finally ready to ‘go to the
mountain’ – a test of courage during which you become a man. At the end of
this gruelling ritual journey, the elders of the Mandelas’ tribe gathered and
Ndaba’s grandfather was there, as ever, to share his greatest life lessons.
From Nelson Mandela, Ndaba learned the spirit of endurance, the triumph of
forgiveness, the power of resistance and the beauty of reconciliation. And as
Mandela grew older, Ndaba had the chance to repay his grandfather’s love
and support by demonstrating the ways in which he’d understood all that he
had taught him. Intimate and inspirational, Going to the Mountain is a
powerful reminder of how one person can impact profoundly on another, and
a testament to the awesome power within us to change ourselves and our
world.
I Am Not Your Negro Oct 31 2023 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • In his final
years, Baldwin envisioned a book about his three assassinated friends,
Medgar Evers, Malcolm X, and Martin Luther King. His deeply personal
notes for the project had never been published before acclaimed filmmaker
Raoul Peck mined Baldwin’s oeuvre to compose his stunning documentary
film I Am Not Your Negro. Peck weaves these texts together, brilliantly
imagining the book that Baldwin never wrote with selected published and
unpublished passages, essays, letters, notes, and interviews that are every bit
as incisive and pertinent now as they have ever been. Peck’s film uses them
to jump through time, juxtaposing Baldwin’s private words with his public
statements, in a blazing examination of the tragic history of race in America.
This edition contains more than 40 black-and-white images from the film,
which was nominated for the Academy Award for Best Documentary.
She'll Be Coming 'Round the Mountain Feb 08 2022 A new version of the
traditional American folk song, in which the expected guest will be wearing
frilly pink pajamas and juggling with jelly when she comes.
Go Tell the Mountain Mar 04 2024 Writings from the lead singer of the
band the Gun Club, including personal accounts, band history, short stories,
and lyrics.
The Mountain Within: Leadership Lessons and Inspiration for Your



Climb to the Top Jul 28 2023 In July 2008, international business executive
Herta von Stiegel led a group of disabled people to the top of Mount
Kilimanjaro to raise money for charity. The story was captured in the award-
winning documentary The Mountain Within—and now the expedition has
inspired this remarkable work, which blends the gripping tale with powerful
leadership lessons and conversations with many of the world’s most
influential business leaders: Kay Unger Sung-Joo Kim Dr. Joachim Faber
Baroness Scotland of Asthal Marsha Serlin Dr. Karl (Charly) and Lisa
Kleissner Martha (Marty) Wikstrom Sam Chisholm Minister Mohamed Lotfi
Mansour Karin Forseke President and Lt. General Seretse Khama Ian Khama
Christie Hefner Abeyya Al-Qatami Hon. Al Gore and David Blood Dr.
Mohamed “Mo” Ibrahim Life may be full of obstacles, but it is the mountain
within that most often needs to be conquered. No matter your challenges or
where you are on your climb to the top, this unique work helps you become a
resilient leader capable of guiding your team to achieve even the most
challenging goal.
The Very Nice Box Jun 02 2021 “Laura Blackett and Eve Gleichman are
linguistic magicians, and their sparkling debut manages to expose the
hollowness of well-being jargon while exploring, with tender care and
precision, how we dare to move on after unspeakable loss . . . [They have]
constructed a mirrored fun house, one that leads us down different paths, each
masterfully tied up at the end, yet reflecting and refracting our own quirky
selves.” —New York Times Book Review, An Editors' Choice “A very funny
debut — and perhaps the most original office satire of the year.”
—Washington Post For fans of Elinor Oliphant Is Completely Fine and
Severance: an offbeat, wryly funny debut novel that follows an eccentric
product engineer who works for a hip furniture company where sweeping
corporate change lands her under the purview of a startlingly charismatic boss
who seems determined to get close to her at all costs . . . Ava Simon designs
storage boxes for STÄDA, a slick Brooklyn-based furniture company. She’s
hard-working, obsessive, and heartbroken from a tragedy that killed her
girlfriend and upended her life. It’s been years since she’s let anyone in. But
when Ava’s new boss—the young and magnetic Mat Putnam—offers Ava a
ride home one afternoon, an unlikely relationship blossoms. Ava remembers
how rewarding it can be to open up—and, despite her instincts, she becomes
enamored. But Mat isn’t who he claims to be, and the romance takes a sharp
turn. The Very Nice Box is a funny, suspenseful debut—with a shocking
twist. It’s at once a send-up of male entitlement and a big-hearted account of



grief, friendship, and trust.
Give Me this Mountain Apr 05 2024
Facing the Mountain Sep 29 2023 A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
One of NPR's "Books We Love" of 2021 Longlisted for the PEN/Jacqueline
Bograd Weld Award for Biography Winner of the Christopher Award
“Masterly. An epic story of four Japanese-American families and their sons
who volunteered for military service and displayed uncommon heroism…
Propulsive and gripping, in part because of Mr. Brown’s ability to make us
care deeply about the fates of these individual soldiers...a page-turner.” –
Wall Street Journal From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of The
Boys in the Boat, a gripping World War II saga of patriotism and resistance,
focusing on four Japanese American men and their families, and the
contributions and sacrifices that they made for the sake of the nation. In the
days and months after Pearl Harbor, the lives of Japanese Americans across
the continent and Hawaii were changed forever. In this unforgettable
chronicle of war-time America and the battlefields of Europe, Daniel James
Brown portrays the journey of Rudy Tokiwa, Fred Shiosaki, and Kats Miho,
who volunteered for the 442nd Regimental Combat Team and were deployed
to France, Germany, and Italy, where they were asked to do the near
impossible. Brown also tells the story of these soldiers' parents, immigrants
who were forced to submit to life in concentration camps on U.S. soil. Woven
throughout is the chronicle of Gordon Hirabayashi, one of a cadre of patriotic
resisters who stood up against their government in defense of their own
rights. Whether fighting on battlefields or in courtrooms, these were
Americans under unprecedented strain, doing what Americans do
best—striving, resisting, pushing back, rising up, standing on principle,
laying down their lives, and enduring.
New Essays on Go Tell It on the Mountain  Aug 17 2022 A collection of
critical essays on James Baldwin's Go Tell It on the Mountain.
Juneteenth Sep 17 2022 The radiant, posthumous second novel by the
visionary author of Invisible Man, featuring an introduction and a new
postscript by Ralph Ellison's literary executor, John F. Callahan, and a
preface by National Book Award-winning author Charles Johnson “Ralph
Ellison’s generosity, humor and nimble language are, of course, on display in
Juneteenth, but it is his vigorous intellect that rules the novel. . . . A majestic
narrative concept.”—Toni Morrison In Washington, D.C., in the 1950s,
Adam Sunraider, a race-baiting senator from New England, is mortally
wounded by an assassin’s bullet while making a speech on the Senate floor.



To the shock of all who think they know him, Sunraider calls out from his
deathbed for Alonzo Hickman, an old black minister, to be brought to his
side. The reverend is summoned; the two are left alone. “Tell me what
happened while there’s still time,” demands the dying Sunraider. Out of their
conversation, and the inner rhythms of memories whose weight has been
borne in silence for many long years, a story emerges. Senator Sunraider,
once known as Bliss, was raised by Reverend Hickman in a black community
steeped in religion and music (not unlike Ralph Ellison’s own childhood
home) and was brought up to be a preaching prodigy in a joyful black Baptist
ministry that traveled throughout the South and the Southwest. Together one
last time, the two men retrace the course of their shared life in an “anguished
attempt,” Ellison once put it, “to arrive at the true shape and substance of a
sundered past and its meaning.” In the end, the two men confront their most
painful memories, memories that hold the key to understanding the mysteries
of kinship and race that bind them, and to the senator’s confronting how
deeply estranged he had become from his true identity. In Juneteenth, Ralph
Ellison evokes the rhythms of jazz and gospel and ordinary speech to tell a
powerful tale of a prodigal son in the twentieth century. At the time of his
death in 1994, Ellison was still expanding his novel in other directions,
envisioning a grand, perhaps multivolume, story cycle. Always, in his mind,
the character Hickman and the story of Sunraider’s life from birth to death
were the dramatic heart of the narrative. And so, with the aid of Ellison’s
widow, Fanny, his literary executor, John Callahan, has edited this
magnificent novel at the center of Ralph Ellison’s forty-year work in
progress—its author’s abiding testament to the country he so loved and to its
many unfinished tasks.
How to Write a Novel Jun 26 2023 Author and former literary agent Nathan
Bransford shares his secrets for creating killer plots, fleshing out your first
ideas, crafting compelling characters, and staying sane in the process. Read
the guide that New York Times bestselling author Ransom Riggs called "The
best how-to-write-a-novel book I've read."
Shadow of the Mountain (Shadow of the Mountain Book #1)  Jan 22 2023
Caleb and Joshua Roar to Life in this High-Impact Old Testament Saga Two
men were brave enough to tell the truth about what awaited the Hebrews in
Canaan. This is their story. From the slave pits of Egypt to the efforts of an
eighty-five-year-old Caleb as he drives out the last of the giants, Shadow of
the Mountain is a vivid portrait of two of God's chosen champions, and a
meditation on masculine mentorship and the challenges and blessings of



growing older. For the sake of his new God and his loyalty to his friend
Joshua, Caleb will not spend his twilight years resting, but taking the battle to
the enemies of God's people until his dying breath. From his early days as a
mercenary for Pharaoh in Egypt watching the Hebrews suffer under the yoke
of slavery, all the way through a desperate fight with giants in the dark forests
of the hill country, this is a story filled with epic battles, gritty intensity, and
supernatural events that made Graham's Lion of War series a hit. Shadow of
the Mountain is sure to ignite a love for the Old Testament in popular culture.
Mountain Nature Jan 10 2022 The Southern Appalachians are home to a
breathtakingly diverse array of living things--from delicate orchids to
carnivorous pitcher plants, from migrating butterflies to flying squirrels, and
from brawny black bears to more species of salamander than anywhere else
in the world. Mountain Nature is a lively and engaging account of the
ecology of this remarkable region. It explores the animals and plants of the
Southern Appalachians and the webs of interdependence that connect them.
Within the region's roughly 35 million acres, extending from north Georgia
through the Carolinas to northern Virginia, exists a mosaic of habitats, each
fostering its own unique natural community. Stories of the animals and plants
of the Southern Appalachians are intertwined with descriptions of the
seasons, giving readers a glimpse into the interlinked rhythms of nature, from
daily and yearly cycles to long-term geological changes. Residents and
visitors to Great Smoky Mountains or Shenandoah National Parks, the Blue
Ridge Parkway, or any of the national forests or other natural attractions
within the region will welcome this appealing introduction to its ecological
wonders.
Down from the Mountain Aug 05 2021 The story of a grizzly bear named
Millie: her life, death, and cubs, and what they reveal about the changing
character of the American West. An "ode to wildness and wilderness"
(Outside Magazine), Down from the Mountain tells the story of one grizzly in
the changing Montana landscape. Millie was cunning, a fiercely protective
mother to her cubs. But raising those cubs in the mountains was hard, as the
climate warmed and people crowded the valleys. There were obvious
dangers, like poachers, and subtle ones, like the corn field that drew her into
sure trouble. That trouble is where award-winning writer, farmer, and
conservationist Bryce Andrews's story intersects with Millie’s. In this
"welcome and impressive work" he shows how this drama is "the core of a
major problem in the rural American West—the disagreement between large
predatory animals and invasive modern settlers”—an entangled collision



where the shrinking wilds force human and bear into ever closer proximity
(Barry Lopez). “Andrews’s wonderful Down from the Mountain is deeply
informed by personal experience and made all the stronger by his compassion
and measured thoughts . . . Welcome and impressive work.”—Barry Lopez
The God of the Mountain Dec 21 2022 The Exodus Conspiracy, Mountain of
Fire, and numerous other films have been produced about the search for and
amazing discovery of the real Mt. Sinai, but there has been a hidden source of
evidence for all of them. Penny Cox Caldwell and her family have been
investigating Mt. Sinai since 1992, and have more boots on the ground time
in Arabia than any other explorers known. The God of the Mountain is the
true story of their discoveries, taken right from Penny's journal.
My Side of the Mountain Feb 03 2024 "Should appeal to all rugged
individualists who dream of escape to the forest."—The New York Times
Book Review Sam Gribley is terribly unhappy living in New York City with
his family, so he runs away to the Catskill Mountains to live in the
woods—all by himself. With only a penknife, a ball of cord, forty dollars,
and some flint and steel, he intends to survive on his own. Sam learns about
courage, danger, and independence during his year in the wilderness, a year
that changes his life forever. “An extraordinary book . . . It will be read year
after year.” —The Horn Book
Say to this Mountain Feb 28 2021 As the Great Depression moves across the
nation, crushing rich and poor alike, what do the people of Shiloh have that
will sustain them and their families?
The Invitation Jan 27 2021 One night, after an unsatisfying evening at a
party, the author sat down and wrote her heartfelt poem 'The Invitation'. It
travelled by word-of-mouth and the Internet across the globe. In this book,
she expands on the ideas behind the poem and has created a guidebook for
living a life full of integrity, commitment and passion.
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